
What’s Happening Here?
Improve Safety Reduce Speeding

160th St., Archer Ave. to Tuskegee Airmen Way 
   Calm Corridor Redesign

Safer, Shorter  
Pedestrian Crossings Expand Bike Network

Implementation begins November 2024

 Existing: 
 Archer Ave. 

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Queens Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 212.839.2510 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews

  NYC DOT will implement street safety improvements on 160th St.  
  from Archer Ave. to Tuskegee Airmen Way:

•	 Create protected two-way micromobility and pedestrian path along  
west curb

•	 Add curb extensions to midblock crossings at York College campus

•	 Add daylighting and curb extensions at Liberty Ave., Tuskegee Airmen Way

 Proposed: 
 21st St., BK 


